
Supplement Weekly Wolf for September 30, 2020 

A weekly newsletter with news and information for NCCC Students 

   
Message from Dr. Murabito, NCCC President: 
 

 
This was shared across the state by the SUNY Community College Presidents who believe the indictments handed 
down in the Breonna Taylor case do not demonstrate justice.  This is one of the topics that will be discussed at the 
Student Town Hall Meeting on Thursday, October 1, 2020 at 3 pm.  The meeting will be held via Zoom and all 
students are invited to participate.  There will be an opportunity to ask questions via Zoom at the end of the meeting.  
 

Student “Town Hall Meeting” with President Murabito: 

Thursday, October 1, starting at 3 pm    “Live” Q & A via Zoom  
NCCC leadership team and your newly elected SGA President & Vice President 
will be on hand to answer your questions. 
Meeting ID: 954 0620 2691 
Passcode: 222754 
 
 
 

One tap mobile 
+16465588656,,93976372781# US (New York) 
+13126266799,,93976372781# US (Chicago) 
Dial by your location 
        +1 646 558 8656 US (New York) 
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 
        +1 301 715 8592 US (Germantown) 
        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston) 
        +1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose) 
        +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) 
 


